

Letter by Comptroller Scott Stringer, State Senator Brad Hoylman, Representative Carolyn Maloney, and Assembly Member Brian Kavanagh to Blackstone Regarding Stuytown-Peter Cooper Village Air Rights

BRAD HOYLMAN-SIGAL October 28, 2015



On Monday, October 26, Comptroller Stringer, State Senator Hoylman, Representative Maloney, and Assembly Member Kavanagh Sent a Letter to the Blackstone Group Requesting a Meeting to Clarify Unresolved Questions Surrounding Its Recently Proposed Purchase of Stuytown-Peter Cooper Village.